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President installed 
The 58th President of Dallas Kiwanis was installed at a dinner meeting held recently at Irem 
Temple Country Club. Shown here, from left, are Paul Selingo, first vice president; Cliff Parker, 
treasurer; Bill Kalinowski, second vice president; Link Lindquist, past president; Peter George, 
president; Reese Pelton, secretary and Lt. Governor. 

  

Grants awarded 

  
Shown here during a recent awarding of $29,000 in grants are, from left, Monsignor Donald 
McAndrew, director, Catholic Social Services; Marti Moranski, coordinator, Gabriel House; Sr. 

Mary Ann Dillon, provincial administrator, Sisters of Mercy; Sr. Lucille Brislin, director, St. 
Vincent dePaul Kitchen; Joseph Frank, chairman, St. Vincent dePaul Kitchen Advisory Board. 
Absent at the time of the photo was Sr. Anne Paye, director, Catherine McAuley Center. 
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Groups honored 
Three area organizations, the St. 

Vincent de Paul Kitchen (Wilkes- 
Barre), Gabriel House (Pittston) 
and The Catherine McAuley Center 
for Women (Scranton), have been 
awarded a total of $29,000 in grants 
from the Mercy Action Foundation 
(Silver Spring, MD) in recognition 
and support of their educational and 
sheltering projects aimed at helping 
poor and displaced women in Luz- 
erne and Lackawanna Counties. 

The Catherine McAuley Center, a 
transitional shelter for women in 
crisis and their children, is the 
recipient of $12,000. The shelter 
sponsored by the Sisters of Mercy, 
Scranton Province, is housed in the 
former St. Joseph Convent. 

eople 

  

Auxiliary members 
Shown here are members of the committee working to form an auxiliary at the Meadows 
Nursing Center, Dallas. From left, first row, Rachel Hale, Leo Ryan, Leona Zegaczewski, Marian 

  

  

  

Young, Marge Richards. Second row, Ruth Hagen, Louise Frantz, Myrle Coolbaugh, Joan Kear, 
Helen Mondulick. Third row, Catherine Bolinski, auxiliary chairperson; and Mary Ashbridge. 
Committee members absent at the time of the photo were Barbara Barakat, Judy Coscia, Benny 
Matchett, Victoria Gonzalez, Mazie Mazar, Marcella Birkbeck, and Glenne Willson. 

Meadows Auxiliary drive begins 
"A membership drive is currently underway to 
support the formation of an auxiliary of the Meadows 
Nursing Center, Dallas, according to Catherine Bolin- 
ski, auxiliary chairperson. 
Many Back Mountain residents have responded to a 

recent mailing seeking active and sustainer member- 
ships, but more membrs are needed for this major 

  

   

     

    

- Back Mountain residents are invited to attend an 
auxiliary membership meeting on Monday, Nov. 12 at 
10:30 a.m. in the Community Room at the Meadows 
Apartments, Lake St., Dallas (adjacent to the nursing 
center). 

Charter membership cards will be distributed at the 
meeting. For those not able to attend, membership 

undertaking. 

People in 
the news 
MRS. IRMA EICKE, of 29 Lehigh 

St., Shavertown, has returned home 
after being a medical patient at 
Nesbitt Memorial Hospital, Kings- 
ton. 

-0- 

KRISTINA BOUDREAUX, daugh- 
ter of Ronald and Melba Boudreaux, 
RD 3, Box 45, Wyoming, has 
enrolled at Messiah College in Gran- 
tham, Pennsylvania, with a Dean’s 
Scholarship for the 1984-1985 aca- 
demic year. 

A freshman majoring in psychol- 
ogy, Boudreaux is a graduate of 
Dallas Senior High School. 

Dean’s Scholarships ranging from 
$500 to $1,250 are awarded annually 
to incoming freshmen who ranked 
in the top 15 percent of their high 
school graduating calss, and scored 
at least a total of 1000 on the 
Scholastic Aptitude Test or 22 on the 
Composite American College Test. 

-0- 

BILL JONES, the son of Mr. and 
Mrs. Joseph “Red” Jones of Dallas, 
recently was elected vice president 
of Student Government at College 
Misericordia, here. He is a senior 
Iloring in business administra- 
ion. 

cards will be mailed. 

  

Luncheon held 
Committee memers assisting at the annual Recognition Day 
Luncheon which honored 350 area persons for their 
volunteer work in behalf of the Wilkes-Barre, Pennsylvania 
Association for the Blind are shown just before the reception 
began at the Sheraton-Crossgate. Seated, from left, are 
Marilyn Maslow, Dallas, president of the board of directors; 
Lillian Smith, Dallas; and Frances Nork, Kingston. Standing, 
Marie Rimple, Kingston, chairwoman; Thomas W. Jones, 
Forty Fort; Miriam Long, Wilkes-Barre, board member 
emeritus; and Nancy Brown, Dallas. 

Cragles wed 50 years 

    

  

Mr. and Mrs. Harold Cragle were The couple has three daughters, 
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See What's New 
at Your 

Christmas Store! 
See the first and finest selection of Hallmark Christmas 
merchandise at BACK MT. LUMBER & COAL CO. 

We're your headquarters for the newest, brightest Christ- 
mas ideas. You'll see new Hallmark products to decorate 
your home, remember special friends or perk up your 
holiday entertaining. We even have just the right gift for 
that hard-to-buy-for name on your list. Come in and take a 
look at our Hallmark Ornaments, Boxed Cards, Gift Wrap, 
Gifts, Partyware and Decorations—all designed to make 
your Christmas even merrier! 

Visit our gala Open House celebration this weekend. Have 
your kids’ picture taken with Santa, enter a drawing for 
great door prizes. 

= There's be lots of fun and surprises & refreshments. Be sure 
to join us. We want to wish you “Merry Christmas” in 

[ person! | ri 

BACK MOUNTAIN LUMBER & COAL 
HARDWARE & GIFT STORE 2 — 
Main Highway, Shavertown man AY 

Phone 

675-2127 

Christmas Hours Begin Nov. 11: 
Mon.-Fri. 8 a.m. - 9 p.m. 

   

  

Sat. 8 a.m. - 6 p.m., Sun. 12-5 p.m. 

  

Lumber Yard Mon.-Sat. 8 a.m. - 

  

  
  

  

5 p.m.       

  

CLEANING -PRESSING - SUEDE - LEATHER 
ALTERATIONS - PILLOWS CLEANED - SHIRTS LAUNDERED 

10% DISCOUNT FOR 'CASH & CARRY’ 
ON ALL DRY CLEANING 

$35.00 AND OVER 
at 

HICKORY MALL 
CARVERTON & DUG ROADS, TRUCKSVILLE 

(ACROSS FROM CHECKERBOARD INN) 

JIMMY'S CLEANERS 
ED MILLER AND BETTY DAVIS 

63 BELLAS STREET, KINGSTON, PA 18704 
ORCHARD STREET, HARVEY'S LAKE, PA 18618 

FREE PICKUP AND DELIVERY 
ALL WORK DONE IN OUR PLANT 

PHONES: 
287-0391 
639-2631 
696-4651 

  

We Want You To Announce 

Your Engagement Or Wedding 

With Us 

The Dallas Post 

Will Print Your 

Engagement or 
Wedding Photo 

With All The Details 
Of Your Special Occasion 

FREE OF 
CHARGE 

CALL DOTTY AT 

675-5211 
AND LET THE 

BACK MOUNTAIN COMMUNITY 
SHARE YOUR GOOD NEWS   

honored at a 50th wedding anniver- 
sary party held recently at the 
Meadows Nursing Center, Dallas, 
where Mr. Cragle resides. 120 resi- 
dents joined in celebrating the occa- 
sion. 

The couple was married in 
Bethesda Congregational Church, 
Edwardsviile, by the Rev. James S. 
Henry. Their attendants were the 
late Hannah Jones and Carl Gladey. 

Mrs. Cragle is the former Eleanor 
Miller. 

  

; Fo Welcome 
<3 Baby 

The recent arrival of the newest 
member of your household is the 
perfect time to arrange for a 
WELCOME WAGON call. 
I'm your WELCOME WAGON 

representative and my basket is full 
of free gifts for the family. Plus lots 
of helpful information on the 
special world of babies. 

+ 
&
 

    

MR. AND MRS. CRAGLE 

  

Nancy Dick, Leah Newberry and 
Martha Cragle. They also have 
seven grandchildren and eight 
great-grandchildren. 

  Call now and let’s celebrate your 

baby. 675.0350 

etme lion 

Rebecca M. Osborn MSW, ACSW 
Shavertown 

Individual Couple 

Family Counseling 

Fee Adjustable 
696-1932     Eve. Appts. 

    
Fitness Center 

Gift Certificates Will Be Available 

FEATURING: 
7% Program for all fitness levels 
¥: Aerobic calisthentics 
; Slimnastics 
vr Super circuit training 
% Newly equipped gym 
% Lockers and showers 
vr Personalized, friendly attention 

Watch For Our GRAND OPENING 
Mid - November — Fernbrook Plaza, Rt. 309 

N. Memorial Highway, Dallas    


